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Weekly Newsletter Friday 26t October 2018

** ****

+¥r Reach for the stars... *

The Week Ahead: Vear 4 Swimming f

Swimming takes place on Friday Morning

Monday 5t November: wirvming Kt n schoot. Thank yol.

TU eSday 6th Novem ber: Parking on Mansfield Road & The Green:

Wednesday 7" November: Lea Green Residential ki o Mot Rond The Schoat |
Bu lb Planti ng Year 4 Crossing Patrol Service have notified us of a

number of ‘near misses’ near the
pedestrian crossing. Vehicles parked near
or on the zig zag lines obscure vision of

Thursday 8t November: Lea Green Residential other drivers and results in hazardous

overtaking.

Friday 9th November: Lea Green ReSidential As a result, Mansfield Road is now being

monitored by the School Crossing Patrol
Service.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS: 3:30 pm - 4.30 pm _
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Term Dates

INSET DAY: Friday 26t October 2018
Friday 215t June 2019
Monday 22" July 2019

AUTUMN TERM Diary Dates

Autumn 1 | Monday 3" September 2018 | Friday October 26t 2018
INSET INSET

Autumn 2 | Monday 5™ November 2018 Friday December 215t 2018

Spring 1 Monday 7t January 2019 Friday February 15t 2019

Spring 2 Monday 25t February 2019 Friday April 12th 2019

Summer 1 | Monday 29% April 2019 Friday May 24t 2019

Summer 2 | Monday 3™ June 2019 Monday July 22" 2019

INSET
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More Important News:

Year 5 - Thorntons Workshop

On Tuesday Thorntons Chocolates carried
out a workshop with the pupils in year 5.
This hands on experience helped the
children to understand the variety of jobs
within the company; engineers, packing
staff, checkers, scientists, chefs,
managers etc. Then they discussed the
science of making chocolate; by
combining different quantities and
different ingredients they learned how
changing the recipe changes the type of
chocolate produced. Finally, they made
their own chocolate bar creations.

Harvest Festival

A huge thank you for the tremendous response
to our appeal for harvest produce this year.
During Harvest Festival Assembly the children
were engaged in singing songs, helping them
to appreciate the variety of food available to
us and how this is produced.

Chesterfield Foodbank collected the amazing
amount of tins, packets
and jars which will help
to provide for families
currently experiencing
a crisis.

REMEMBER TO READ NEXT WEEK'S NEWS LETTER IN OUR NEWS Next edition 9" Nov 2018




website: www.hasland-jun.derbyshire.sch.uk/

More Important News:

End of Autumn Term 1

Eight weeks have flown
and we have completed
our first half term.

Enjoy the holiday, stay
safe if attending bonfire
celebrations and we
welcome you back on Monday 5" November at 8.55 am.
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